
From: Julien Londeix <londeix.julien@gmail.com>  
Sent: 26 April 2021 23:05 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Taco Bell - Licensing application 

  

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I would like to make representations against the proposed license application by Taco Bell for the 

property:  1-2 Gladstone House, High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 
6JS 

Ward - Noel Park. 

The reasons for making this representation is that I do not believe that 
a Taco Bell is in keeping with the style and history of Noel Park. I 
believe this will negatively impact on Noel Park's status as a 
conservation area . 

Also, I do not think that allowing a license to 3am is appropriate in a 
residential environment. Residents in the Noel Park area, have, in 
previous years suffered from crime driven by late night entertainment 
around the Wood Green area. 

Currently, the space outside the proposed venue (ie the pavement) is 
used to illegally park cars and I can only see the situation getting 
worse. 

 For these reasons, I ask you to reject this licensing application. 

Thank you for considering this representation. 

Kind regards, 

Julien Londeix 

  

  

 


